Virtual Minutes of Limited Edition HOA BOARD Virtual meeting was held on March 13, 2023

Participation in the virtual meeting were: Mike Sweeney, President; Joe Tummers, Treasurer; Janis Verran; Jim Cooper; Betty Jackson, Secretary

Old Business:

- February Minutes approved
- February Financials approved

New Business:

Cleaning of gutters was approved for units: 22, 24, 26, 28, 30, 32, 40, 42, 44, 46 and 48 for about \$880.

The next meeting will be on Monday, April 10, 2023 at $6:00\ PM$ at unit $\#\ 68$